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9 March 2023 

Jens M 
By email: fyi-request-21744-7668b4e5@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Tēnā koe Jens 

Request under the Official Information Act 1982 

Thank you for your email of 6 February 2023, requesting the following information from Te Pūkenga 
– New Zealand Institute of Skills and Technology (Te Pūkenga) trading as Toi Ohomai: 

I understand you have a GDNZIA Industry Partnership Group. Can you please provide full meeting 
minutes of this group from January 2022 to now 
 

Membership of the GDNZIA Industry Partnership Group includes several members from the New 
Zealand Immigration Advisers Authority (IAA). Therefore, we need to consult with the IAA on our 
proposed response to your request. To allow for this, we will require an extension on the timeframe 
for responding until 20 March 2023. This is an extension of 10 working days. 

You have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the OIA if you are 
not happy with this response. Information about how to do this is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602. 

 

Ngā mihi   

 

 

Peter Winder 
Chief Executive 
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